
  

  

 

September 28, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO OWNERS/RESIDENTS 

STRATA PLAN BCS 1419 – LOGAN LANE  

 

CHANGE IN PROPERTY 

MANAGER – OCTOBER 1, 2020 
 
Effective October 1, 2020, the Property Manger for BCS 

1419 – “Logan Lane” will be Christine Locke. Please note 

the following information: 

 
Property Manager Christine Locke clocke@stratawest.com     

Administration  Tara McLean tmclean@stratawest.com   

Accounting  Joanne Fan jfan@stratawest.com  

 

Please contact the new Property Manager starting October 

1, 2020.  

 

Thank you for your attention to the above information. 

 

 
Christine Locke, Property Manager 

STRATAWEST MANAGEMENT LTD. 

On Behalf of the BCS 1419 Council 
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